Working in Partnership Policy
Kiddie Kastle nursery realises that working in partnership with parents/carers and other professionals is of major benefit to the child’s development, and the information that can be shared allows the setting to provide a happy, caring and stable environment, and ensures that the individual needs of every child can be met.  The list below show the various ways in which we try to build and maintain strong working partnerships with parents and carers.

Anyone known to the nursery are welcome to view our policies and procedures, which are clearly labelled and situated in the reception, and copies are available upon request.  Everyone is encouraged to make comments in our comments box, which is also in the reception.  The nursery sends out newsletters questionnaires, and holds meetings with parents and other professionals to discuss any changes or improvements to practice.
A member of the management team is always available for to discussion any comments or concerns people may have and arrangements can be made for more private discussions at an agreed time.  Information given about their children will be kept confidential and treated as a strictly need to know basis.

We ask that nursery is to kept informed as to any circumstances which may affect a child’s emotional well being, such as illness, bereavement or separation in the family, change of address, doctor or any other issues. 
Information regarding the children’s activities throughout the day is always available, either by verbal communication, daily dairies, and also the child’s development profile.  Activity / topic planning will be displayed within each room and can be freely viewed. Every child has an online developmental profile (via our capture education subscription) are available to view at all times.  Parents/Careers are able to attach observations & pictures and view the observations we complete, making a shared learning journey for their child.  Each room has key staff and together they know and understand the stage and developments for each child. Parents also know the key room staff but are also welcome to speak to any staff (see key person policy).

To further links between home and other settings, activities may be sent home with children or requests for items from home such as photographs, or objects such as modelling.  We have a share a skill scheme and a home bear which can be taken home with a child.  There are also ‘All about me’ booklets for all children who are new to the nursery.
This statement will be reviewed and updated annually or as when needed during this period by member of the management team..
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